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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
Re:   Coronavirus (COVID-19) – Financial impact / risks and uncertainties 
 
The Company, pursuant to a relevant Circular of its regulatory authority Cyprus Securities & 
Exchange Commission asking from issuers to assess the potential financial impact that a 
possible spread of Coronavirus may have on their business/operations and make a relevant 
announcement, would like to inform the investing public the following:  
 
In March 2018, the Company Group disposed its ownership interests in its significant, operating 
subsidiaries in Russia and Ukraine. Following this, and up-to-date, the Company Group engaged 
only in investment holding activities. The Company does not foresee any material financial 
impact to its business from a possible spread of Coronavirus.  
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